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Dean’s Introductory Comments on the CoE

· CoE was created in June 2008 as a shell unit with no faculty, no academic programs and few resources.
· An interim dean was appointed by the provost effective July 1, 2008.

· CFR was identified as a provisional academic unit that may choose to join the CoE as a core or a cooperating unit. To date, no academic units have formally elected to join the CoE.
· The Provost continues to seek external private funds as well as a $6 million state appropriate for the coming biennium. The office of the dean of CoE also continues to be staffed and space is being identified.
· Little progress has been made on critical issues related to the academic content of the new College, its organizational structure, the design and funding of the new interdisciplinary institute and the plan for providing our students with an increased opportunity to become involved in significant, real-world research and application problems.
· It remains unclear how the CoE will be able to adequately address the grand challenges without bringing several additional academic disciplines into the College.
· Beyond this, it can be argued that an academic unit such as the CoE is not the appropriate organizational structure needed to achieve the articulated goals. Instead, a unit like the UW Environmental Alliance provides a much more attractive structure for collaboration with our many external partners. The CoE would be one of several academic units within the UWAA - as would CFR and many other academic units.
· The UWAA is similar to the UW Medicine model which includes the School of Medicine, hospitals and clinics in that it contains the CoE, collaborating UW academic units, the interdisciplinary institute, outreach programs and linkages to an array of external partners. 
